
 

 
 
 

CELL PHONE POLICY 
 
 
For the privacy and respect of all our patients and staff, the use of cell phones in the treatment 
area is not allowed as it is a violation of the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act 
that protects the privacy of patients and employees.  The use of cell phones is distracting to the 

doctor and team members responsible for your (or your child’s) care.  We understand that 
sometimes you may need to send a text or make a quick call to communicate with others 

during your visit.  If you need to make a phone call, we ask that you please step outside of the 
treatment area and speak quietly on your call.  Taking photographs or video without permission 

is not allowed and is a violation of privacy.  


